CENTRAL INTELLIGENCE AGENCY
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20505

26 JAN 1983

James H. Lesar, Esq.

1000 Wilson Boulevard
Suite 900

Arlington, VA 22209

Dear Mr. Lesar:

This 1s a final response to your Freedom of Information Act
(FOIA) request dated 5 November 1982. Specifically, you
requested a copy of the 10 February 1965 memorandum regarding
classification of the Zapruder film.

Fnclosed is the document you requested. Deletions were made
under FOIA exemption (b)(3). An explanation of this exemption 1is
enclosed for your information.

The above determination was made by Paul Marr,
Information Review Officer for the Directorate of Intelligence.

I am advising you of your right to appeal the above

decisions by addressing your appeal to the CIA Information Review
Committee, in my care. Should you decide to do this, please set

forth the basis of your appeal.

Thank you for your patience and understanding while we were
processing your request.

Sincerely,

Zas:'j R 7 Strawderman

Information and Privacy Coordinator

Enclosures



10 February 1963 !

John Y. Rennedy Assassination, pointing cat that source requires

£ilm be CLi Internal Use Only, dut thst there was no guidance

es to classification, [opilsaid, as be has said before to me, e
that the Csveat CIA Internal Use Only has to be used with a L

security classification.
%hile he dié not feel that the film should be Confidentisl,

°  he sces o othar solutfon to the problem. Therefore thi f£ilm 3

should be classified Confidential/CIA Internsl Use Oaly.
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